
 

Literacy 

Our first text this term is called 
Visiting the Doctor. The children 
have been enjoying learning about 
the role of a doctor. 

 
                       

 

Welcome back 
It is nice to see the children back in school 
and settling into their new class. We have 

had a wonderful first week and the 
children have been taking part in lots of 

exciting activities and learning new skills. 
 

 
 

 

 

Reading/Nursey Packs 
This half term we will be to sending 

home reading books and nursery 

rhyme packs for you to share with 

your child. The reading books will be 

sent home on the first week and the 

nursey packs will be sent home the 

week after. This will continue 

throughout the term. They will be 

sent home on a Monday, to be 

returned by Thursday.  

 

 

Zahida’s Reception Class  

 Autumn Newsletter  

 The children have been 

enjoying exploring their new 

learning environments and 

making new friends.  

 

As part of our Understanding the World focus the children 

have been learning about body parts. They have enjoyed 

making face biscuits and mark making on body templates. 

           

The children have enjoyed taking on the 

role of being a doctor. 

    


